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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 10:13 AM


To: J. Stuart; Russell Perry; Adam Pope


Cc: Barbara Byrne; Garwin Yip


Subject: USGS Analysis for ROC LTO


The revision to our IA for the Six-Year Study analysis to include instead ROC LTO work is in the final stages!


Let's get geared up to start this work this week! I'll let you know once we get final word of the approval.


In the meantime, Russ or Adam, can you jot out some bullets based on last week's call on what to expect to


include, and that way we can be sure we are all on the same page before you embark upon it?


any other suggestions?


Thanks!


Cathy



